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The reason for this letter is hbout the Diablo Canyon nuclear power plant f acility.

I feel this plant is unsafe because it is located near an offshore earthquake fault.

We don't heed another Nucler Plant, not that we don't need the energy that it could

produce, but because of the da'ngers it might impose on people and the environment.

In case of a disaster it could indanger the lives of people as f.,r away as Los Angeles

and San Francisco. It is just to big of risk to take. Why should we risk hurting our

environment and ourselves?

Yours very Truly,
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